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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL 
Monday 08 February, 2021
HEADED ITEM NO. H-I( )
PROPOSED DECLARATION OF ROADS TO BE PUBLIC ROADS & TAKING IN CHARGE.

The following report was considered at the Tallaght Area Committee meeting of December19th, 2020.

“Statutory Notice has been given in the public press and on the Council’s Consultation Portal of the Council’s intention to consider the making of a Declaration that the Roads listed hereunder be public roads.  The Council also gave notice of its consideration of the Taking in Charge of open spaces, car parks, watermains or drains within the attendant ground of the development but excluding sewers(wastewater). 
Carrigmore Estate, Saggart.

The closing date for receipt of objections/submissions was December 15th 2020. No submissions in were received through the Consultation Portal. 

[bookmark: _Hlk54942629]The Area Committee recommended at that December 2020 Tallaght Area Committee  meeting that the roads be declared Public Roads and that the open spaces, car parks, watermains or drains within the attendant ground of the development excluding the sewers(wastewater), be Taken in Charge.

It is now recommended that the roads be declared to be Public Roads and that the open spaces, car parks, watermains or drains within the attendant ground of the development but excluding sewers(wastewater), be Taken in Charge. 

The recommendation of the Committee will be brought before the Council at its next meeting in February 2021. 

It is now a matter for this Council to agree to the recommendation and the following resolution is required:

“That the Roads referred to in the attached schedule be and are hereby declared to be Public Roads, and that the open spaces, car parks, watermains or drains within the attendant ground of the development excluding the sewers (wastewater), be Taken in Charge”.

END.
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